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Office Manager
I am available from 9am until 1pm Monday to Friday . If 
you have any questions, concerns or suggestions, please 
feel free to call me at 250-768-5472 or e-mail the club at  
wkyc@westkelownayachtclub .com  Kathy Gabelhei

PARKING
Vehicles parked in WKYC parking spots 
without window stick will be towed.

Please come into the office or the bar 
and get yours.

GOT PHOTOS?
If you have fun or interesting 
photos suitable for use in or on 
the cover of the log, please contact 
Kathy at the office for information 
on how to get them to us. 

Photos must meet a certain criteria 
in order to be suitable for the cover .

If Undeliverable Please Return To:

W E S T K E L O W N A YA C H T  C L UB
4111 Gellatly Road • West Kelowna, B .C . • V4T 2K2

Phone: 250-768-5472

Fax: 250-768-8972

Email: wkyc@westkelownayachtclub.com

Website: www.westkelownayachtclub.com

2 015 / 2016 F L A G OF F IC E R S

Commodore. . . . . . . . . . . Brian Jamieson . . . . 250-707-2017

Vice Commodore . . . . . . . Darcy Detlor . . . . . . 250-768-1878

Rear Commodore . . . . . . . Pat Pope . . . . . . . . . 778-755-0183

Past Commodore . . . . . . . Martin Gerard . . . . . 250-768-0338

Staff Captain . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .

2 015 / 2016 DIR E C T OR S

Moorage Director . . . . . . . Al James  . . . . . . . . 250-768-3781

Moorage Director . . . . . . . Al Patterson . . . . . . 250-769-7154

Bar Director . . . . . . . . . . . Gail James . . . . . . . 250-768-3781

Harbour Master . . . . . . . . Terry Jaggers . . . . . 250-317-7646

Indoor Maintenance . . . . . Scott Thresher  . . . . 250-768-8570

Outdoor Maintenance  . . . Craig Gates . . . . . . . 250-826-4787

Advertising/Log . . . . . . . . Tom Cole  . . . . . . . . 778-754-2221

Entertainment Director . . . Lisa Neilson . . . . . . 250-707-5129

Treasurer . . . . . . . . . . . . . Joanne Herman  . . . 250-801-3223

Director at Large . . . . . . . Stephen Enns . . . . . 250-768-9937

Director at Large . . . . . . . Lorne Dash . . . . . . . 250-768-6855

W E L C OME 
NE W ME MBE R S

FULL MEMBERS
Greg and Christine Huber

Timothy and Carla Kolskog
Tina and Brad Rustad
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I hope that everyone had a great 
summer and enjoyed boating and 
the events that the WKYC had to 

offer this boating season. Although 
there may still be some good boating 
weather left it is clear that the days 
are shorter and the nights much cooler.

I am pleased that almost all events 
during the season were sold out and 
sold out fast. PayPal seems to be 
working well and allowing members 
to quickly and easily purchase event 
tickets, thanks to all who have signed 
up for this process.

We also had a lot of new members help 
out at both the Thursday night dinners 
as well as for major events. Thanks to 
all volunteers for their very appreciated 
contribution.

Thanks to all of those who attended 
our AGM on October 7th, the meeting 
progressed well and the new slate of 
officers will be included in this Log.

I wish to thank John and Gayle Hudson 
for their tireless efforts to assist the 
club during the past 11 years. They are 
not leaving the club but are stepping 

down from the Board for a well 
deserved rest after such a dedicated 
contribution. A big thanks as well to 
Marilyn Hogan who is stepping down 
from the Board. Marilyn was key to 
the WKYC’s renovation of the Pendozi. 
Last, but not least, a thank you to Paul 
Ouimet who has been Treasurer for the 
past few years and has decided to step 
down from the Board due to travelling 
constraints.

At the same time I welcome our new 
Board of Directors! 

Craig Gates as Outdoor Maintenance 
Director. Craig has actually been 
performing well in this role for a few 
months and has been doing an excellent 
job. 

Lisa Neilson who is returning to the 
Board as Entertainment Director; 
Stephen Enns and Lorne Dash who are 
joining the Board as Directors at Large. 

I am also very pleased that Pat Pope has 
stepped up to the position a Flag Officer 
as Rear Commodore. Pat has done a 
great job as Entertainment Director 
during the past year.

The Board has also created a new 
position of Moorage Director. Al 
Patterson and Al James are co-
managing this position. This is a very 
key position that will primarily review 
moorage basin upgrades as well as the 
potential for basin expansion. Due to the 
importance of this issue both Al’s will 
be included in all Flag Officers meetings. 
A committee has been formed, chaired 
by our Vice-Commodore Darcy Detlor 
and including both Al’s as well as Terry 
Jaggers, our Harbour Master. Their 
goal is to develop a suitable strategy 
to improve the physical condition of the 
moorage basin as well as expansion. I 
expect to provide more details on this 
issue next year.

This log covers the rest of the 2015 year 
so please keep an eye out for emails 
announcing both fall and Christmas 
events, etc.

I wish all of you safe journeys wherever 
you may venture over the next months.

Brian Jamieson
COMMODORE

Commodore’s Report 

words from the 
WHEELHOUSE



Experience the Dockside Difference

For over 50 years, Harris Flotebote has 
led the way in pontoon construction.

www.docksidemarine.com 770 Finns Road,  Kelowna, BC • 1.800.663.4737 • 250.765.3995  

BC‘s Trusted Source for New and Used 
Boats, Trailers, and Parts and Service

The Sea Ray 300SLX — 
smoothest ride on the water! 
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You may have seen me out on the 
boat for the last month – stripping, 
sanding, dusting, vacuuming, 

and varnishing. With all the technology 
we have today do we still need to 
finish wood the same way the ancient 
Egyptians did it? Next year I can spend 
more time sailing. 

At the AGM I gave a summary of the 
member survey. A very few people were 
unhappy with the survey and did not 
like the format, the questions, or the 

concept. Unfortunately no one has the 
time to call up 200+ members, and 
if you did members would not be as 
honest as an anonymous survey. A few 
of the numbers were very surprising 
and many were very encouraging. You 
can see the results at a special web page: 
www.westkelownayachtclub.com/
survey

 Speaking of sailing, if someone (me) 
was to offer free sailing lessons for kids 
or adults on a small sailboat would 

anyone be interested? These days solar 
and wind power is all the rage, and 
guess what makes a sailboat work? 
Besides, if you have one, you can spend 
all summer on the lake and use about 
$20 worth of gas for the year. A definite 
bonus! Most sailboats don’t have as 
much $#%^%$# wood to varnish so 
you can just enjoy them. A month ago 
Julie and I went on a sailing trip from 
Vancouver over to Gabriola, Thetis, Salt 
Spring, Galiano, and Saturna islands. 
The number of sailboats in the coastal 
harbours is amazing! Maybe it is time 
for a return to wind power? If you think 
sailing lessons next year would be of 
interest, drop a line to vicecommodore@
westkelownayachtclub.com

Darcy Detlor
VICE COMMODORE

Vice Commodore’s 
Report

It is hard to believe the summer is 
gone and we have entered the fall 
season. I would like to take a moment 

to thank the volunteers that made the 
golf tournament a huge success, Leisha 
Loss-Wells who did a great job sending 
the request for donation letters out. Al 
Odynsky for setting up the tournament. 
Scott and Carla Thresher, Gail and 
Rodger Elgaard, Michelle Pearson, David 
and Donna Palmer and my wife Shirley 
Pope for helping with the dinner, set up 
and clean up. 

The following companies donated 
prizes to the tournament and I would 

like to extend a huge thank you on 
behalf of the entire participant’s for 
the wonderful prizes:

Andres Electronics, Atlantis Marine, 
Big O Tires, Bonfire Restaurant, 
Whiskey Jacks Pub, London Drugs, 
The Spa at the Cove, Tappers Barber 
Shop, Sam’s Marine Surveyors, 
Global Fitness, Constellation Brands, 
Dogwood Nurseries, Expert Hearing, 
Orchard Green Golf, Paynter’s Fruit 
Market, Kelly O’Brian’s, Neighbors Pub, 
Swiss Chalet, Sammy Js, Little Straw 
Vineyards, Canadian Tire, Ultimate 
Hockey, Skate Selka Marine, Beaumont 

Estates Winery, Tree Brewing, Two 
Eagles Golf Club, Natures Fair Market, 
C.I.B.C., Globalstar, Commodore Brian 
Jamieson, Past Commodore Tom 
Stephens, Canada Safety Equipment, 
Darwin Harmon.

If I have missed anyone in error please 
accept my apologies and let me know so 
that I can recognize you in the next issue. 

This is supposed to be a two month 
report so November should bring a Grey 
Cup party to the club and December 
will once again have a full lineup of 
fun activities. However, we will have 
to rely on the notification of events 
through e-mail. 

In closing thank you again to all the 
members that participate and make the 
events such a huge success.

Pat Pope
REAR COMMODORE

Rear Commodore’s 
Report



All Purpose 
First Aid Kit 

Only $ 14.95! 

Kamloops Branch: 
#4—953 Laval Crescent 
Kamloops, BC  V2C 5P4 
Phone:  250-828-2888 
Fax: 250-828-2857 
kamloops@nutechsafety.caj 

Sale Prices in effect:  March 15, 2015 to June 30, 2015 

Kelowna Branch: 
180 - 1855 Kirschner Rd 
Kelowna, BC  V1V 1B3 
Phone: 1-866-277-2888 
Cyndi@nutechsafety.ca 
gord@nutechsafety.ca 
 

We service what we sell! 

Fire Extinguisher maintenance + First Aid Kit  Restocking 

Badger 2.5 lb ABC  

Fire Extinguisher 

c/w   bracket 

Only $ 29.95 

Pen Flare Kit 

Launches 120ft ! 

Only $ 29.00 

Floating  

Lantern  w/ batt 

Only  $ 7.95 

INCREDIBLE 

LED Floating 
Flashlight 

Only $ 8.95 

B OAT I N G  S A F E T Y  S U M M E R  S P E C I A LS  

See all our products at www.nutechfire.com 

UK WATERPROOF CASES 

Protect your valuables ! 

$ 39.00 & up 

(limited quantities) 

Air Horn 

Only  $ 24.95 

 

Fox 40 Whistle 

Only  $ 4.95 
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Deck
Hallsthe

With boughs of holly. Fa la la la la la la la la!

It is that time once again 
where we celebrate the

AWESOME
CHRISTMAS SEASON

Please join us on

November 26 @ 7:00 
to help us decorate the 
club along with some 

Christmas Cheer!
It is a fun way to 

kick off the season.

No RSVP necessary.
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Income Tax 
Causing You

Sleepless Nights?

ED SCHNEIDER
AND ASSOCIATES

Ed Schneider BBA ~ THE TAX GUY
250.707.2036       1.877.494.7639
edschneiderandassociates@shaw.ca

Call us before CRA
(Revenue Canada)

calls YOU!
• Small Business

Specialist
• Personal Tax

Preparation
• Reasonable Rates
• Personalized Service

Audit

25 Yearswith Revenue
Canada

bl
ee

d
cr

op

te
xt

 g
au

rd

Richard Montgomery
Lawyer

410-1708 Dolphin Ave.
Kelowna BC  V1Y 9S4

T-250.980.3361
F-250.868.9011

richard@montgomerymiles.com

Business Law Real Estate Wills, Trusts, & Estates

 940 Alsgard Street, Kelowna

Ph:  (250) 765-1722

Providing Quality Boat Repairs
for Over 27 Years.

> Scratches, chips, gelcoat
   and fiberglass repairs.

> Complete re-finishing
   including striping & decals.

> Insurance claims welcome.

www.margettsfiberglass.com

The Boat Repair Specialists

NOTICE TO MEMBERS
In order to expedite faster response’s to member questions, 
comments or suggestions, we have now added a new email 
connection to the director who is responsible for each 
department on the board . Instead of calling the office and then 
having Kathy relay the information to the appropriate director, 
please now feel free to email the director in charge directly . 

AdvertisingLog@westkelownayachtclub .com
BarDirector@westkelownayachtclub .com
Commodore@westkelownayachtclub .com
darcy .detlor@westkelownayachtclub .com
HarbourMaster@westkelownayachtclub .com
IndoorMaintenance@westkelownayachtclub .com
OutdoorMaintenance@westkelownayachtclub .com
PastCommodore@westkelownayachtclub .com
RearCommodore@westkelownayachtclub .com
StaffCaptain@westkelownayachtclub .com
Treasurer@westkelownayachtclub .com
ViceCommodore@westkelownayachtclub .com

HOW MUCH IS 
YOUR HOUSE 
WORTH?

Call 250-859-1747 to book your complementary evaluation today.
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Wow summer is over already 
but what a season we had at 
the WKYC!! We had either a 

Thursday night dinner or an event every 
single week. Most of the dinners were 
sold out and some within days or even 
hours after the announcement went 
out. I guess the word got out that the 
WKYC is the place to be. We offer great 
dinners for a reasonable price. 

I want to send out a very special thank 
you to each and every person who 
stepped up and volunteered to help put 
on these dinners and events. It’s these 
volunteers who make our club such a 
special place. We can’t run the club 
without the help of volunteers and this 
year we had some people who really 
went above and beyond. We even had 
new members take on being leads and 

they put on amazing 
dinners. We had a few 
brave souls who took 
on the task of cooking 
steaks for around 100 
people or more. In our 
house we can’t cook 
two steaks to our liking 
but these guys stood out 
there in the sweltering 
heat and did their best 
to satisfy everyone. I 
think people realize 
you can’t possibly cook 
100 steaks to everyone’s 
liking all at the same 
time because every 
steak night was a sell 

out! I hope we can do it again next 
year and the fellows will be willing to 
take it on again. Special kudos to them! 

Of course it’s one thing to put on 
a dinner but we need to have the 
members come out and support us and 
you did! It was wonderful. It makes it 
all worthwhile when you see everyone 
enjoying their meal and enjoying the 
opportunity to get together with friends 
and family and take advantage of our 
beautiful club and our new deck. I met 
a lot of people I have seen around but 
never had the opportunity to talk to 
before. I really enjoyed that. 

I have decided to stay on as Coordinator 
of the Anchor Club again next year but 
now that we have a lot more people 
familiar with doing dinners I plan to do 
more of the planning and coordination 
rather than hands on in the kitchen. If 
you have any ideas for next year please 
don’t hesitate to contact me. Anchor 
Club meals will start up again at the 
beginning of May. I will hold a meeting 
in April to organize things beforehand. 

Enjoy the rest of the fall and winter 
events that the club has to offer and 
I will see you all again in the Spring.

Michele Pearson
mjpearson57@gmail .com

A Message from the 
Anchor Club

Report from John Hudson

That feeling is in the air. That crisp 
bright colorful fall feeling. Sort 
of sad, sort of exciting all at the 

same time.

I see the boats slowly leaving the 
moorage to find their winter storage. 
This used to feel like the club was 
closing, but in the past few years it has 

heralded a new season at the WKYC. I 
hope the members are looking forward 
the great events planned for this fall 
and winter. Events like the Grey Cup 
and Martinis and Mistletoe promise to 
be a ton of fun.

This will be my last report for a while 
as I am stepping down from the WKYC 
board. I think it is time (after ten or so 

years) to let some fresh thinkers in. It 
will be great to watch the club continue 
to prosper and grow. I have seen and 
been a part of a lot of changes over 
the last ten years, the renovations, the 
name change, the fiftieth anniversary. 
I may try my hand again someday, but 
for now thanks everyone for your time 
and support.
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What a beautiful season to be 
the Okanagan Valley. With 
the end of October comes 

serene calmness on the water offsetting 
spectacular colours of yellows and reds 
in the trees. The natural displays truly 
stop one in their tracks. My husband 
and I moved here almost two years 

ago sharing in all the Valley has to 
offer. It has not disappointed. Now 
that boats are coming out of the water, 
it is time to think of the winter and 
avoid being “socked-in” by the cloud 
cover. What better way to do it than to 
enjoy the festivities the Board is just 
beginning to introduce at the Club. I 

believe I’ve come on as the Treasurer 
at a great time. Many new thoughts 
and ideas are surfacing to make the 
WKYC a stronger player in the social 
sector of the membership. I’m looking 
forward to getting to know the Board 
in the months to come, and as your 
Treasurer, would love to hear from the 
membership at large. With being new 
to West Kelowna, there’s still plenty 
to be discovered in the culture of “our 
side of the lake”. 

Joanne Herman
TREASURER

Treasurer’s Report
PHOTO COMING SOON

I’m excited to join the board again 
as your entertainment director 
after a 4 year hiatus. For newer 

members who may not know me, I 
was entertainment director for 2 years 
and then bar director for 2 years before 
taking a break from the board to allow 
my husband, Gord to take on the role of 
harbor master. This past year, Pat Pope 
and team did a great job of ensuring our 
signature events were well attended and 
introduced some great new additions to 
our lineup of activities. It’ll be a tough 
act to follow but he has assured me that 
he’ll assist and I’m planning on holding 
him to that promise!

As we head into the Christmas season, 
we have a number of events planned 
that are sure to get everyone into 
the holiday spirit staring with our 
decorating party on November 26th. 
Be sure to come and get your jingle on 
while decking the halls of our club and 
enjoying a rum and egg nog or two! 
Just a word of caution to make sure 
you watch your calendars – the event 
may be familiar but we have changed 
up some of the dates to offer a better 
lineup of Thursday night activities.

For New Year’s Eve we are foregoing 
the traditional sit down dinner in favor 

of a more relaxed evening starting at 
8:00. There will be a great 2 piece band 
for your dancing or listening pleasure, 
a selection of appies and a midnight 
lunch so watch for the details as our 
party planning unfolds.

I’m looking forward to a great year and 
hope to see many of you out enjoying 
our events, participating as volunteers 
and/or providing your feedback and 
suggestions!

Lisa Neilson
ENTERTAINMENT DIRECTOR

Entertainment Directors’ Report
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103rd GREY CUP 

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 29th. 2015 

COME AND PARTY AT WKYC 

2:00 PM   (3 pm kick off) 

TICKETS ONLY $12 / PERSON 

Come and enjoy the fun. 

Snacks & at halftime enjoy Pulled pork on a bun and 
Coleslaw.   

Also included—your first drink—a beer, a house wine 
or a single highball.  

Come and cheer on your favourite team! 
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West Kelowna Yacht Club 
 

Annual Children’s Christmas Party 
Sunday, December 13th 

1:00pm - 3:00pm 
 

Santa Claus is coming to Town! 
 

WKYC is having a Christmas Party for children 
of ALL ages. Come join us for games, goodies 

and lots of FUN!  
 

This is a free party, but please RSVP by  

Thursday December 10th 
Please call the office at 250-768-5472. 

 

There might even be a visit from someone special! 
….. Who could that be???? 

 
 

All members are welcome to  
come down & see the kids enjoy! 
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West Kelowna Yacht Club’s 
Annual

Thursday, December 17th at 7:00pm

Bring an appy and join other Yacht Club  
members for some Christmas Cheer!

Please bring an 
unwrapped gift 

or non-perishable 
food item for the 

food bank.
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It’s almost time to say 

goodbye to 2015 and hello to 2016
Dance the night away to Juno Award Winner 

Julie Masi
DECEMBER 31, 2015 @ 8pm 

Hot & cold appetizers and a midnight lunch 
Champagne @ midnight

COUNTRY CLUB CASUAL (NO JEANS) 
WATCH YOUR EMAIL FOR DETAILS

Don’t miss this fabulous evening! 
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WOW how did it become fall - a 
great summer has flown by. 
It is time to switch gears to 

the Fall/Winter Season and find some 
fun things to do in our cooler seasons.

We have completed a small upgrade 
to our Bar. We installed new taps so 
each Bartender Station will have the 
ability to serve all beverages easily. 
We removed the old beer tower that 
still said Molson’s and was large and 
unsightly, installing two new stainless 
steel towers that will feature two beers, 
one red wine and one white wine tap 
on each tower. We will keep our two 
beers, Pilsner and Thirsty Beaver and 
will have Peller Estates Pinot Grigio 
and Cab. Sauvignon as our house wines 
which will be available by the 6oz glass, 
9 oz. glass and litre. We will eliminate 
the boxed wines on the counter which 
will speed up service and give our Bar 
area a cleaner, less cluttered look. We 
will have wines by the bottle, as well 
as feature wines. Feature wines by the 

glass will be available dependent on 
business levels, available during busy 
events. 

To try to keep our members coming 
to club during the non-boating season 
we are producing a calendar of fun 
events to bring you out to enjoy the 
club with your club friends. We are 
setting up fun evening events such as: 
hockey nights, football nights, games 
nights, pool leagues and tournaments, 
some ladies events and perhaps even 
Karaoke nights. Our first flyer went so 
come and enjoy our club during our fall 
and winter months. We are working 
to set up a pool league that will start 
in January, and looking for 16 teams 
(2 person teams) to play in this league. 
We are thinking of Thursday night for 
this event. We will send out information 
for sign up very soon. If you have some 
event evening ideas please send me an 
email – all suggestions are welcome, 
and your assistance in helping with 
these events would be great.

As we get close to the Christmas 
Season, please remember that our Club 
is available for rental for Christmas 
parties, corporate receptions, family 
events, Weddings, and business 
meetings. Please recommend us to your 
companies, friends and families. We 
have some Christmas parties already 
booked but still have some weekend 
dates available. Event rentals bring 
revenue into our club which is always 
a positive outcome. Contact the office 
for more information.

Gail James
BAR DIRECTOR

Bar Director’s 
Report

Fall & Winter 
Bar Hours

Thursday  .  .  .  .  . 5-10pm
Friday  .  .  .  .  .  .  . 5-11pm
Saturday  .  .  .  .  . 5-11pm

Club Access to Washrooms  
is available from  

7:00am to 11:00pm.

WAIT LIST 2015
1 Hancock
2 Summers
3 Jaggers. D
4 Gates
5 Young , B.
6 Richards
7 Renaud

8 Harbarenko
9 Johnson. R.
10 Evans
11 Gaudet
12 Bastiaansen
13 Tingstad
14 Warner

15 Mervyn
16 Dickie
17 McIntosh
18 Lessard
19 Rustad
20 Kolskog
21 Huber

MOVE LIST 2015
1 Lepard
2 O’Neill
3 Jamieson
4 Gough
5 Miller
6 Bizovie
7 Boswell
8 Hetland

9 Schultz
10 Maloney
11 Playford
12 Arsenault/Lewis
13 Friesen
14 Palmer
15 Martin
16 Gregoir

17 Andries
18 Houghtin
19 Austin
20 Skerlec
21 Hogan
22 Smitheman
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The position of Moorage Director 
was created by the Board of 
Directors to address our biggest 

issue for the next several years -our 
moorage basin. We will oversee and 
work with the Moorage Committee 
to co-ordinate the ongoing repairs 
and maintenance of existing docks, 
additions and replacement of existing 

docks as well the possibility of 
expansion.

We will be working with dock design 
and construction companies to come up 
with a long term plan for our moorage 
basin and estimated costs for same. 
We will also ensure that the moorage 
buoys on the lake are maintained and 

expanded (as the budget allows).

We welcome any suggest you have for 
this process.

Members will be updated throughout 
this process.

Al James & Al Patterson
MOORAGE DIRECTORS

Moorage Directors’ Report

2015 CALENDAR OF EVENTS FOR OKANAGAN LAKE YACHT CLUBS
NOVEMBER

DATE CLUB  EVENT
TBA VYC Sailing Fleet wind-up party
TBA KYC Sailing Banquet
TBA SYC Sail Fleet Racing Awards Night (TBA)
TBA VYC Fall Crane Day
5 WKYC NHL vs NFL – Your choice:  
  Flames vs. Flyers or  
  Browns vs. Bengals
6 WKYC Get Past the Darkness 
  Pool, Games, Pizza and drinks 
  Bring Family and Friends  
  – Don’t cook – Relax

DATE CLUB  EVENT
7 WKYC Come on Flames Fans 
  Hockey Night in Canada 
  Pittsburg at Calgary 
  – Don’t forget to order Pizza
11 KYC Remembrance Day Memorial Services
24 SYC AGM
29 WKYC Grey Cup Party - TBD
29 VYC Grey Cup Party - TBD
29 KYC Grey Cup Party - TBD

IMPORTANT REMINDERS
• Please do not carry your alcoholic beverage onto the docks. Stop 
at the patio & back deck. Our liquor license does not permit past 
those points.
• Please do not sign strangers into the club . It has happened!
• Please use your key card at the front door during bar hours as our 
bartenders are busy serving other members and should not have to 
let us in!
• Remember that your vehicle should have a WYC sticker on it to deem 

it a member vehicle, therefore you will not be towed if you are parked 
in one of our assigned spots .
• Do not park in the assigned spots at the entrance of the club as they 
are for staff and our commodore and past commodore .
• You must sign yourself and any guests in when you come in to the 
bar as this is a liquor commission rule .
• Absolutely no refueling in the Moorage Basin . Penalty is loss of 
moorage .
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West Kelowna Yacht Club 
is a great place to hold any party.

These pictures were taken at a recent wedding at WKYC.  
Look how beautiful it can become.
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Order online and more at www.auroraprint.ca

• Quality Full 
Colour Printing

• Digital Colour Printing
• Colour & High 

Volume Copies
• Direct Marketing

• Banners & Signs
• Graphic Design
• Wide Format 
 (up to 54” wide!)

• And much more!

CELEBRATING

YEARS
Serving the 

Interior of B.C.

Full Service 
Commercial
Printing
Locally owned & operated

Two local branches to serve you!
KELOWNA 778-484-7676
#102 - 1262 St. Paul Street
EMAIL: aurorakel@auroraprint.ca

PENTICTON 778-476-7226
#102 - 380 Okanagan Avenue East
EMAIL: service@auroraprint.ca

Page 2 of 2

Company Name: Sea to Ski Insurance
Feature Story: Bethel Lands Corp.
Ad Size: 1/4 page
Editorial Sidebar: 60 words
Issue: SUMMER 2011
Deadline: 5-9-2011

60 words of editorial sidebar
(ENLARGED FOR VIEWING PURPOSES ONLY)

(This will sit adjacent to your ad)

Ad Proof

Actual ad size

Sign:________________________________________________	 Date:_______________

By signing this, I am acknowledging that I am satisfied with the advertisement and understand that this is how it will appear in the magazine and that further changes cannot be made.

APPROVED
(Check below & sign)

Complete and ready for production

1. Mark corrections directly on this ad
proof and fax/email it back once it
is complete.

2. If you approve the ad please fill out, sign 
and fax/email back both the approval and 
ad proof forms attached with the email by 

5-9-11
(Ad will be printed as shown if you didn’t
respond by deadline above.)

Avenir Publishing, Inc.
180 N. Wabash, Suite 725
Chicago, IL 60601
www.avenirpublishing.com

Silvia Ortiz
Creative Director
312-252-7312
sortiz@avenirpublishing.com

All advertising created by 
Avenir Publishing, Inc. is copyrighted
and is the exclusive property of
Avenir Publishing, Inc. Ads may not
be reproduced, transmitted or
published by any other business.

(4-26-11) Editorial WILL NOT BE INCLUDED
BECAUSE IT HAS NOT YET been provided on behalf of Tony Franzen.

If you are still interested in including an editorial, please send it to us immediately.

As an Independent Insurance 
Brokerage, we offer our clients not 
only personalized attention but 
access to a variety of Insurance 
Underwriting Services. We are able 
to check with multiple insurers to 
offer policies that best suit your 
individual wants, needs and 
circumstances. Homeowners, 
Condominium Owners, Rentals, 
Tenants, Course of Construction, 
Business & Boat Insurance are a few 
areas that we work with.

Specializing in Insurance Covering:

• High Valued Homes
• Commercial / Residential Course of Construction
• Commercial Buildings
• Business Enterprises
• Homeowners / Condominium Owners
• Tenants / Rentals
• RVs / Trailers
• Boats / Personal Watercraft

"Covering Your Insurance Needs From Top To Bottom"

TOLL FREE:   1-877-SEA-2SKI (1-877-732-2754)

(A Division of Fransen Insurance Services Ltd.)

Offering Clients
A Wide Variety of Insurance Underwriting Services

Contact:      tony@seatoskiinsurance.com
     liz@seatoskiinsurance.com

Office:      250-707-2100
Fax:     250-707-2101

Save  
a tree…
Have your log sent to you  

by email!
If you are interested in receiving 
your copy of the Pendozi Log by 
email only, please let us know. We 
will be happy to take you off the 
mailing list and save a tree.

NOTE: 

Bar Tabs
Please remember, there are still 
2 more months to use your Fun 
Money . Still lots time to come into 
the club and take part in the events . 
If you don’t use it, you lose it . 

Please be advised:  
All water outside the Pendozi 

is non potable.
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   Ray’s Prop Repair
              11124 Bottom Wood Lake Road 
                   Winfield, B.C., V4V 1V8 
Shop Phone 250-766-2482 Cell Phone 604-750-0103 

Summer Hours: Thurs – Mon 9am – 5:30pm

  Power Tech! Stainless Steel & Aluminium 
        Quicksilver Props & Accessories 
       Other Marine Parts & Used Props 

Attention: 
Please remember to 

have your membership 
card available when 

attending other clubs. 
Also please remember 
to sign in at any club 

including ours!

Want to Advertise 
your Business in 
the Pendozi Log?

Pendozi Log 
Advertising Prices

Full Page ~ $60.00 + gst

Half Page ~ $35.00 + gst

1/3 Page ~ $25.00 + gst

1/4 Page ~ $20.00 + gst

Business Card ~ $12.00 + gst

Phone 250-768-5472 
for more information.

Well here it is almost the end 
of October and I can honestly 
say it has been one of the best 

summers here at the Yacht Club I have 
had. All events were sold out and it is 
nice seeing everybody enjoying the club. 
Before all your snowbirds head out for 
the winter months, please remember 
to check in at the office to make sure I 
have your correct credit card number 
or postdated check. I will be starting to 
invoice for 2016 membership very soon. 
This is due January 2, 2016. I am getting 

a few phone calls asking about moorage 
next year. Unfortunately, I won’t have 
any answers for you until at least mid-
February. By this time, we should kind 
of have an idea of placement. You still 
have 2 months to use your fun money. If 
you don’t use it, you will lose it so come 
on down to the club. Gail James has 
been working hard at getting activities 
started to keep the bar going through 
the winter. If I don’t see you through 
the winter, hope you all have a great 
winter and a Merry Christmas.

Kathy Gabelhei
OFFICE MANAGER

Office Manager’s  
Report

The West Kelowna Yacht Club wishes to express their deepest sympathy in the recent passing of Mike 
Delaney. Mike was a long time Yacht Club member. Celebration of Life will be held at the West Kelowna 
Yacht Club on Thursday, November 5 at 2:00.

The West Kelowna Yacht Club would also like to express sympathy in the passing of John Smith who 
was also a long time Yacht Club member. John passed away in August 2015.

With Deepest Sympathy…
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With summer finished, I wish to 
reflect on the great fun had by 
members on the lake this past 

season, whether it be boating of attending 
the many events held at the club. The club 
experienced record attendance at many 
of the galas and Thursday night dinners 
were all a sellout. I want to thank all the 
volunteers to made all these fun events 
happen. Thanks to all those who helped 
out during the fall cleanup. Scott

Scott Thresher
DIRECTOR OF  
INDOOR MAINTENANCE

Indoor Maintenance 
Report

All the carts have 
been reconditioned 

with nice rubber 
tires . If you see any 
problems with these 
tires, please let the 

club know .

I am pleased to have taken on the 
position for Outdoor Maintenance 
with the Yacht Club. Thanks to Alan 

James and Scott Thresher for assistance 
and advice.

Since taking this on only minor repairs 
have surfaced which included repairs to 
some hoses on the docks and mounting 

of fire hydrants by the BBQs on the 
outside deck and the foredeck of the 
clubhouse.

Fall cleanup was a great success with 
lots of volunteers which made the clean 
up very easy. Thanks to all who came 
out to help. The next thing on the 
schedule where we will require some 

assistance will be the spring clean up!

 It is my intention to make a weekly 
walk around to look for any things that 
may need repair or action. However, 
if you do see something that requires 
attention please feel free to contact me 
or the club so we can attend to it in a 
timely fashion

Craig Gates
DIRECTOR OF  
OUTDOOR MAINTENANCE

Outdoor 
Maintenance ReportPHOTO COMING SOON
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Sea Ray Sundancer 230 
Well maintained Express Cruiser 
Excellent good looking vessel 
305cu in V8 Merc Cruiser only 698 hrs 
Lorance Fish finder/depth sounder, 
marine (VHF) radio High end AM/FM 
stereo/disk player, alcohol stove, ice 
box, sink, enclosed head . Full surround 
canvases and covers, lots of storage 
spaces . Includes heavy duty, easy 
to load Shorelander dual axel trailer, 
with 4 new tires, new trailer jack, new 
carpeted sliders and rollers Boat is 
currently on the trailer . 
Asking $19,000  
Contact Phil Girard 250-961-9252 
Should be seen to be appreciated . A 
great value can be viewed across from 
the club house @ West Kelowna Marine . 
Ask Mardy .

2004 Crownline bowrider  
w/ ez loader trailer, 5 .0 mpi 22 ft w/
wakeboard tower, full history $21K  
Garry @ 778-754-0293 .

1998 Maxum SCR Cabin 
Cruiser - 32 ft. 
425 hours, twin 5 .0L vortex 
Brovo 2 Legs, Loaded; Fridge, Stove, 
Microwave, VHF, Guest Battery Charger 
15 Amp, Sleeps 6, Comes with Tri Axle 
Trailer & More, Very clean & in excellent 
condition, Fresh Water Only 
Asking $53,000 (reduced from $65,000) 
Vivian Parenteau & Henry Van Druten • 
Phone 250-767-2433

2007 210 SEA RAY SELECT 
$26,500.00 
Excellent Condition Priced to sell! . 275 
hrs . 
MERCRUISER 5 .0L .Wake board tower/ 
integral Bimini wake board racks . 
Cockpit cover/ premium satellite stereo 
w/MP3port, 4 weatherproof speakers . 
Bow and cockpit covers, Bimini,Snap out 
carpeting . SEA RAY TRAILER w/second 
Axle Brakes . Ready for boating season . 
Accessory/safety equipment included . A 
must see!  
Contact 250-899-5900 .

10lb Down Rigger Balls 
$35 .00 each or 4 for $100 
Call Jack @ 250-769-1904

Kumma BBQ with post $300.00 
Dock bumper strip 8ft long approximate . 
Dock corner bumper . 
Call 250-212-7288

F O R  M E M B E R S  O N L Y

CLASSIFIED
ADS Deadline: 2nd Tuesday of the month

Personal Ads: Free (until further notice)
Fax: 250-768-8972 Email: wyc@telus .net

B O A T S  &  O T H E R I T E M S F O R S A L E  O R R E N T

REMINDER: No animals in the Clubhouse at any 

time. No animals on the deck when food is being 

served (Health Dept. rules). Animals are to be 

leashed at all times and please scoop the poop.

NOTE: Please try to take your garbage to the 
Regional barrels just outside of the gate.  

It helps save on our garbage disposal!

Please note: We have ONLY 1 
disabled/handicapped parking 
spot. Anyone parking there is 
required to display a disabled 
parking placard. 
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Office Hours: Monday to Friday, 9am - 1pm

NOTE: Please make sure to check the bulletin board 
for upcoming event posters from all the Yacht Clubs.

NOTE: Please make sure to check the bulletin board 
for upcoming event posters from all the Yacht Clubs.

Bar Open 5-10
Director’s 

Christmas Party

Bar Open 5-11
PRIVATE FUNCTION

Bar Open 5-11
PRIVATE FUNCTION

PRIVATE FUNCTION PRIVATE FUNCTION Bar Open 5-10 Bar Open 5-11
Bar Open 5-11

PRIVATE FUNCTION

Children’s 
Christmas Party

Bar Open 5-10
Martinis & 
Mistletoe

Bar Open 5-11 Bar Open 5-11

BAR CLOSED
CLOSED

Merry Christmas!
CLOSED

New Year’s Eve 
Party

Bar Open 5-10
NHL vs NFL 

Flames vs. Flyers or 
Browns vs. Bengals

Bar Open 5-11
Get Past the Darkness 

Pool, Games, Pizza 
and drinks

Bar Open 5-11
Hockey Night 

in Canada 
Pittsburg at Calgary

REMEMBRANCE DAY Bar Open 5-10 Bar Open 5-11 Bar Open 5-11

Bar Open 5-10 Bar Open 5-11 Bar Open 5-11

Bar Open 5-10
Deck the Hall 

6:30

Bar Open 5-11 Bar Open 5-11

DECEMBER 2015

NOVEMBER 2015

EVENTS TO BE ANNOUNCED


